

HIGH STREET PRIMARY ACADEMY

High Street, Stonehouse, PLYMOUTH, PL1 3SJ Tel: 01752 225649 Fax: 01752 222031 Email: high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk



Dear Parent(s),

I am writing to inform you about a trip that your child has the opportunity to attend on Wednesday 21st June 2017. The educational visit is called 'Junior Life Skills' and is held at Bull Point.

The sessions will be presented by various agencies to promote safety and wellbeing around several hazardous situations. Explanations and demonstrations will be provided by: Ambulance Services, Lifeguards, Fire Brigade, Electrical companies and representatives from the Railway Safety Team.

The visit will last the duration of the morning and the children will return to school for lunch as per normal routine. Could children please bring a packed lunch to school on that day. If they are entitled to a school meal, then I will ensure that their choice is reserved for them at school.

Children will be expected to wear school uniform and look smart as they are representing High Street and a lot of other schools will be attending the event. Due to the current weather, a cap or hat are recommended in addition to sunscreen, as some of the events are outside.

As you are probably aware, money in education is very 'tight' at the moment, so we will be catching the bus to the event. Could you please return the attached form giving your permission and include a voluntary payment of £2 to cover the return fare for transporting your child to the event.

Yours sincerely,		
Mr Goodwin		
Name of child		
understand that my	r my child to attend the Junior Life Skills event of child will be catching the bus to and from the am happy that a school dinner will be reserved	event. I will provide my child with
Signed	Name(printed)	Date: